
On May 23 and 24, Florida PSC Commissioner Mike La Rosa partic-
ipated in the 19th Annual Utility Commissioners and Wall Street 
Dialogue hosted by Gee Strategies Group.  The round table discus-
sion included Commissioners, Consumer Advocates, staff and key 
members of the investment community.  

The discussion was aimed at educating public utility commis-
sioners and staff about the perspective of the financial com-
munity towards the role of regulation of the utility industry. 
Topics covered were the challenges in the current business 
environment, outlooks from credit rating agencies and debt 
analysts, and viewpoints from investors and equity analysts.
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